
 
 

 

 
 

Weekly News 

Wednesday 14th December 2022 

Dear Parents 
 

The school has been alive with Christmas magic this week !  On Monday we were thrilled to host our Winter Music Concert featuring all of 
Year 2 and talented instrumentalists featuring piano violin and French horn solos, our guest Orchestra, and some exceptional singing. Huge 
congratulations to all the performers and a special thank you to our own amazingly talented Mrs Mulhern and her two excellent Music 
Captains, Hugo T and Sooha P.  

This year the pantomime came to St Christophers!  It was joyful to see the children’s faces light up and to have the opportunity to be 
involved in a lively performance of Cinderella. 

On Tuesday the school was ablaze with brightly coloured Christmas clothes and music for our party day.  The classrooms were full of 
Christmas activities, music and laughter.  Year 2 showcased their design and planning skills with some fantastic den making.  After all that 
hard work, a delicious Christmas lunch was enjoyed by all.   The whole school stopped to give ‘3 cheers’ to our terrific Catering Team for all 
their wonderful lunches this term.   After lunch, the children gave a terrific send off to the lovely Mrs Thurston who will be leaving us to 
pursue a legal career, she will be very much missed but we wish her all the very best in her new adventure. 

And so, to today and our gentle candlelit annual Christingle Service provided by our incredible Year 2s. After so much fun and excitement it 
was joyful to learn about the meaning of this tradition and to reflect on just what a difference, we can all make in the world. 

On behalf of all the staff can I thank you all for the happiness that you have bought to all the staff here with your generosity and kindness.  
We have absolutely loved the beautiful cards and gifts that we have been lucky enough to receive.  Thank you all.   

May I wish you all a very happy and peaceful Christmas and a prosperous and healthy New Year. 

 

With best wishes  

Mrs Grehan  
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